
Dear Esteemed Clients, Associates and Colleagues, 

In compliance with the Second Extension of the Movement Control 
Order (MCO) announced by the Prime Minister on the 10th of April 
2020, all our offices across Malaysia will remain temporarily closed for 
6 weeks effective 18th March 2020 until 28th April 2020.

WhileWhile we are committed to safeguarding the health of our staffs and 
clients, we will also do our best by working from home to continue 
providing our clients with uninterrupted services. Should you require 
any assistance on urgent matters, you can contact us via email, 
telephone, teleconferencing and video conferencing.

Our sincerest apologies for any inconvenience caused.
Your cooperation and consideration is much appreciated.

May we weather through these hard times togetheMay we weather through these hard times together.
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